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INTERVIEWING BRIEF 1 Interviewing is The Art of Asking Questions 
 
Overview  
By generating news story ideas from your life, a student can learn 
how news develops from a person’s natural curiosity about people, 
places, events and situations in daily life.  
 
Part of a reporter’s job is to interview people they don’t know 
for stories.  
 
Have you ever called someone you didn’t know? What did you like 
and dislike about it?  
 
Interviewing might seem intimidating and scary, but this project 
is intended to give you some tools you need to be successful.  
 
 
ACTIVITY 1: Students share stories of their experiences, if they 
have them. 
 
DISCUSSION:  
Question: What could/did you learn from working on this project?  
What could/did you like best about it?  
What could/did you dislike and why?  
 
 
 
ACTIVITY 2: When students are ready, let them practice by 
interviewing you (or a visitor) in a “news conference” format, 
with students taking turns to ask you questions.  
 
Alternatively, have one student interview you in front of the 
class, while his or her classmates watch and take notes. 
 
It will help if you are able to focus the discussion on an 
authentic and specific topic, for example, what is the use of 
technology in school, or when do you feel really afraid? or “what 
do you think about the Syrian refugee crisis?  
 
Give students time to prepare questions before the interview 
begins. Afterward, debrief the process.  

• Compare and contrast open-ended, closed-ended questions, and 
follow-up questions;  

• identify moments in the interview that flowed smoothly and 
led to telling insights as well as moments that did not yield 
meaty responses.  

 
 



ACTIVITY 3: Where did more opportunity exist for the interviewer?  
 
Invite students to share their notes and compelling quotes they 
jotted down, and ask them to reflect on which questions generated 
detailed, in-depth responses with pithy, “quotable” quotes, if 
any.  
 
Were they able to capture information accurately, including 
verbatim quotes? 
 
After the practice interview and debrief, they write a Q. & A. in 
the style of Deborah Solomon (Project 5, BRIEF 4, 4.1, 4.2) 
 
 


